
 

Traffic Update – Oct. 7 – Oct. 10 

 Region 3 ADA Ramp Project - Craig 
 

   

Ongoing Traffic Impacts 

 

The Region 3 ADA Ramp Project will be conducted on US Highway 40 from Steele St. and Legion St., 

on 4th St. from Russell St. to Washington St., and on Yampa Ave. from 7th Street to 9th St. 

 

The Monday, October 7th to Thursday, October 10th ​work week will consist of: 

 

● Work is taking place on the Eastside of Yampa Ave. moving North from 7th St. to 9th St. 

● Work will move to the Westside of Yampa Ave. heading South from 9th St. to 7th St. 

● Shoulder closures on the Eastside of Yampa Ave. from 7th St. to 9th St. 

● Intermittent flaggers and traffic stops  

 

 

The project will be in operation Monday through Thursday 7:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. Drivers are asked to 

obey all construction road signs during this time. For more information or to be added to the project 

update list please call 970-808-9097 or email ​Region3ADARamps@gmail.com​. 
 

          It is important that the contractors and the traveling public stay safe during this project, please be 

aware and obey all traffic signage and restrictions. 

 

For information about other CDOT projects the public may log on to CDOT'S traveler 

information website at ​www.codot.gov​, ​www.cotrip.org​ ​or call 511 from anywhere in the state. 
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